





115 Thorndike Street • Lowell, MA 01852 978-459-0164 • Fax: 978-458-9673

Rec'd Townsend Town Clerk
3 JAN '19 PM12:34

MEMO TO: Lowell Regional Transit Authority Advisory Board Members

FROM:

Susan McCarthy, Clerk

DATE:

January 3, 2019

SUBJECT:

Meeting Notice

Monday January 7, 2019

The Audit & Finance Subcommittee will meet on Monday, January 7, 2019 at 4:00 PM at the Lowell Regional Transit Authority Administrative Office at 115 Thorndike Street Lowell MA to discuss the Completed FY2018 Audit.

Audit & Finance Subcommittee members are Mr. Al Ramos, Mr. Phil Shea and Mr. David Tully.